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FOUNDATION SERVICE ~ 8:15 AM 
“ For no one can lay any foundation other than the one that has been 
laid; that foundation is Jesus Christ.” ~ I Corinthians 3:11 

 

Gathering and Praise 

Prelude  ....................................................................................................... “I Know Whom I Have Believed” 

Welcome  

*Greeting (Responsively) from Psalm 9 
Leader:  I will give thanks to the Lord with my whole heart.    
People:  I will recount all your wonderful deeds.  
Leader:  I will be glad and exult in you.   
People:  I will sing praise to your name, O Most High.     

*Hymn of Praise ................................ “Wonderful Words of Life” .................................................. No. 600 
(Ushers will receive green prayer cards) 

*The Affirmation of Faith ................. "A Modern Affirmation" .................................................... No. 885 

*Praise Chorus ............................................. “Jesus Loves Me” ........................................................... No. 191 

Welcome to First Church, we are so happy that you chose 
to worship with us!  Here are some resources available to 
you this morning: 

 

· Children’s Activity Packs are located  at the entrance and rear of the sanctuary. 

· Nursery Childcare (under 3 years of age) is available during services (pagers available at the 
Check-In Childcare Greeter Desk). 

· You are also welcome to bring your infant with you to worship!  A Comfort Corner is available 
for your convenience, ask an usher for directions. 

· Wee Worship (ages 3 to 5) and Kids Worship (ages 6 through 5th grade) follow the praise  
music at the 10:45 service. This program is designed to help children become accustomed to 
the structure and purpose of worship. Wee Worship is in Room 118 and Kids Worship is  
in Room 216. 

· For Hearing Assistance, wireless receivers are available. See an usher for assistance. 

· Large Print Hymnals are available, see an usher for assistance. 

· Seat Cushions for the wooden pews are available at the Sound Desk located in the rear of 
the Sanctuary. 

Thank you for joining us today and we hope to see you again!  Please visit the Welcome Desk 
(located outside the multipurpose room) for more information and to receive a special gift. 



Proclamation and Response 

Presentation of Bibles 

Anthem ..................................... “Leaning on the Everlasting Arms ........................ Sounds of Worship 

*The Gospel ............................................... Matthew 18:1-5 .................................................... CEB Page 749  

Sermon ........................................................ “Like A Child”............................................................. Pastor Keller 

Hymn ............................................ “O Master Let Me Walk With Thee” ......................................... No. 430 

Concerns and Prayers 

The Lord’s Prayer (sins) 

The Offering 

Offertory .................................................................................................................................... “He Leadeth Me” 

Doxology ...................... “Praise God from Whom All Blessings Flow” ......................................... No. 94 

Offering Prayer 

Sending Forth 

*Hymn ............................................................ “Trust and Obey“ ........................................................... No. 467 

*Benediction 

Postlude ................................................................................................ “Standing On the Promises of God” 

*Please stand as able. 



SUNDAY SCHOOL ~ 9:30 AM 
�  Children’s Sunday School  �  

· &ODVVHV�IRU���\HDU�ROGV�WR��WK�JUDGH�DUH�XVLQJ�WKH�'HHS�%OXH�&XUULFXOXP�ZKHUH�NLGV�GLYH�GHHS�LQWR�WKH�ELEOH�
DQG�OHDUQ�PRUH�DERXW�*RG��-HVXV��IDLWK�DQG�KRZ�LW�DOO�ILWV�WRJHWKHU�LQWR�OLIH�WRGD\��$OO�FODVVHV�OHDUQ�WKH�VDPH�
ELEOH�OHVVRQ��EXW�DW�GLIIHUHQW�OHYHOV�DSSURSULDWH�IRU�WKHLU�DJH� 

· &ODVVHV�IRU�EDELHV�DQG�WRGGOHUV�DUH�ORFDWHG�RQ�WKH�ILUVW�IORRU�RI�WKH�&KLOGUHQ¶V�'HSDUWPHQW��&KHFN�LQ�ZLWK�
WKH�JUHHWHU�ZKR�ZLOO�JXLGH�\RX�WR�\RXU�FKLOG¶V�URRP� 

�  Youth Sunday School: 4G ~ Morning Edition  �  
                                                 $OO�\RXWK��WK-��WK�JUDGHUV�PHHW�LQ�WKH�<RXWK�/RXQJH 

�  Adult Sunday School �  
:DON-LQ�YLVLWRUV�DQG�QHZ�FODVV�PHPEHUV�DUH�ZHOFRPH�LQ�DOO�FODVVHV� 

· )$,7+�,1�(9(5<'$<�/,)(��5RRP������-�$�JURXS�RI�VLQJOHV�DQG�FRXSOHV�DJH���LVK�DQG�DERYH��
EXW� DOO� DUH� ZHOFRPH�� $� GLVFXVVLRQ-EDVHG� FODVV� WKDW� YDOXHV� IULHQGVKLS�� &RPH� GLVFXVV� D� YDULHW\� RI�
FRQWHPSRUDU\�WRSLFV�UHODWHG�WR�OLYLQJ�RXW�WKH�&KULVWLDQ�IDLWK��FRPSDVVLRQ��DQG�VRFLDO�MXVWLFH�� 

· )$,7+)8/�)$0,/,(6��%���$��RII�<RXWK�/RXQJH��-�7KLV�FODVV�LV�PDGH�XS�RI�SDUHQWV�ZKR�DUH�LQ�
WKH� FKLOG-UDLVLQJ� VWDJH� RI� OLIH�� DQG� ZKR� HQMR\� GLVFXVVLRQ-EDVHG� %LEOH� VWXGLHV� UHODWHG� WR� OLYLQJ� D�
IDLWKIXO��&KULVW-FHQWHUHG�OLIH�� 

· &+5,67,$1�)(//2:6+,3��5RRP������-�$�PXOWL-JHQHUDWLRQDO�DGXOW�FODVV�WKDW�VHOHFWV�VKRUW-WHUP�
VWXGLHV�ZKLFK�JHQHUDWH�FKDOOHQJLQJ�GLVFXVVLRQ�RI�&KULVWLDQ�SULQFLSOHV��$GDP�+DPLOWRQ�OHDGV�XV�LQ�D���
ZHHN�'9'�VWXG\�RQ��8QDIUDLG�-�/LYLQJ�ZLWK�&RXUDJH�DQG�+RSH�LQ�8QFHUWDLQ�7LPHV�����7KLV�LV�D�JUHDW�
VHULHV�IRU�DQ\RQH�VWUXJJOLQJ�ZLWK�DQ[LHW\��ZRUU\��RU�VWUHVV�LQ�WKHVH�WURXEOHG�WLPHV����8QDIUDLG�RIIHUV�DQ�
LQIRUPHG�DQG�LQVSLULQJ�PHVVDJH�IXOO�RI�SUDFWLFDO�VROXWLRQV��$OO�DUH�ZHOFRPH� 

· *52:,1*�,1�&+5,67��5RRP�%�����-�$�PL[HG�FODVV�RI�VLQJOH�DGXOWV�DQG�FRXSOHV�RI�DOO�DJHV�WKDW�
VHOHFW�VKRUW-WHUP�VWXGLHV� LQWHQGHG� WR�FKDOOHQJH� WKLQNLQJ�DQG�FUHDWH� IUXLWIXO�FRQYHUVDWLRQ�RI�&KULVWLDQ�
SULQFLSOHV�� 

· *8<(5� &/$66� �5RRP� ����� -� $� ZHOO-HVWDEOLVKHG� JURXS� RI� HOGHUV� LQ� WKH� FKXUFK� ZKR� VWXG\� WKH�
8QLWHG�0HWKRGLVW�4XDUWHUO\�$GXOW�%LEOH�6WXGLHV��ZKLFK�DUH�GHVLJQHG�DV�HQFRXUDJHPHQW�DQG�LQVWUXF�
WLRQ�LQ�OLYLQJ�D�OLIH�RI�IDLWK� 

· +(/3,1*�+$1'6�&/$66��5RRP�����LQ�RIILFH�ZLQJ��-�$�JURXS�RI�DFWLYH�VHQLRUV�ZKR�IRFXV�RQ�
VWXGLHV� GHVLJQHG� DV� HQFRXUDJHPHQW� DQG� LQVWUXFWLRQ� RQ� OLYLQJ� D� OLIH� RI� IDLWK�� ,QWHUDFWLYH� VWXGLHV� DQG�
GLVFXVVLRQV� DUH� OHG� E\� VHYHUDO� FODVV� PHPEHUV�� $OVR�� FODVV� PHPEHUV� HQMR\� PDQ\� &KULVWLDQ� VRFLDO�
DFWLYLWLHV�WRJHWKHU� 

)RU�LQIRUPDWLRQ�RQ�DGXOW�%LEOH�VWXGLHV�KHOG�GXULQJ�WKH�ZHHN�DQG�RWKHU�VPDOO-JURXS�RSSRUWXQLWLHV�FRQWDFW�
7LQD�(DWRQ�DW�DGXOWPLQLVWU\#IXPFKXUFK�FRP�� 



CONVERGENT SERVICE ~ 10:45 AM 
“Many gifts, one Spirit, one love known in many ways.” 

 

Gathering and Praise 

Welcome 

*Praise and Worship 
“O Praise The Name”  
“Only Jesus” 

Presentation of Bibles 

Hymn .......................................................... “Jesus Loves Me” ............................................................... No. 191 
(During this song, children are welcome to Wee Worship or Kids Worship)  

Proclamation and Response 

*The Gospel .............................................. Matthew 18:1-5 .................................................... CEB Page 749  

Sermon ......................................................... “Like A Child” ............................................................ Pastor Keller 

*Praise Song 
“Faithful to the End” 

Concerns and Prayers 

The Offering 

Sending Forth 

*Closing Song 
“We Believe” 

*Blessing 

*As you feel led, please stand or be seated. 



The Altar flowers are given to the glory of God in loving memory of George and Kathryn Fishel, 
placed by their family. 

Lifelong Learner  
Have you accepted the Be One, Make One challenge?  Visit the display in the church lobby for 
more information! 

New study for women!  Igniting a Passion to Pray, a 12-week study facilitated by Nadine Ogden 
and Merri Shellenberger, begins September 10 on Monday evenings from 6:45 – 8:00 pm at the 
church.  Come to cultivate a more intimate relationship with God and become more comfortable 
with prayer. Sign up at the Welcome Center display. Workbook cost is $15. 

Regular Sunday School classes will resume TODAY, and walk-in visitors/new class members 
are welcomed in all classes.  Look in the bulletin today for more details.  

Wednesday Evening Bible Study With Pastor Denny begins on September 12 and will run 10 
weeks.  Class meets from 6:45 - 8:00 pm in room B004.  This study is based on our 2018 daily 
Bible reading plan, so visit the Welcome Center display to sign up, pick up a Common English 
Bible with the companion daily reading plan and begin reading!  Then come to class to discuss 
the readings in greater depth. 

“Experiencing the Power of Life-Changing Faith”, a 13-lesson Men’s Bible Study on the book 
of Romans led by Ken Guise and David Mengle, begins September 16.  Class meets 6:15 – 7:30 
pm in Fellowship Hall.  Sign up at the Welcome Center display. 

Wednesday Lunch & Learn with Pastor John begins October 3 and will run for 7 weeks.  Bible 
study starts at 11 am under the balcony in the sanctuary.  Come to dive deeper into our 2018 
daily Bible reading plan, followed by lunch out together at noon.  Sign up at the Welcome Center 
display, pick up a Common English Bible with the companion daily reading plan and begin 
reading! 

New Member class begins October 7.  This class, which runs 7 weeks, will be held during 
Sunday School, 9:30-10:30 in Room 207.  Please see the Welcome Center display to sign up.  
Questions - contact Tina Eaton at adultministry@fumchurch.com or call 717-766-4611. 

Away at college? We are in need of updated fall contact information for students away at 
school.  Please help us stay connected with our students and provide current contact information 
to Lisa Aronson at uthrock@fumchurch.com 

September 9, 2018 

First News First Weekly Edition 

Opening doors with Christ, one another and our neighbors 



Praying Follower  
All Moms are invited to join our Moms in Prayer group on Monday nights, 7 – 8 pm in the 
Prayer Room. We focus on prayer for our children of all ages and stages, grandchildren, their 
schools, teachers/staff, etc.  No sign up required.  Questions?  Contact Deb Noss at 
sdppp@msn.com or Tina Eaton at adultministry@fumchurch.com or call 766-4611. 

Bless Our Schools Sunday is next Sunday, September 16.  We will have a special time of prayer 
during worship and everyone is invited to submit prayer cards, which will be prayed over 
throughout the school year by our Moms in Prayer group.  Won’t be in town for worship that 
day?  No problem - simply email your prayer request to Deb Noss at sdppp@msn.com or Tina 
Eaton at adultministry@fumchurch.com. 

GriefShare is a support group that meets weekly to offer help and encouragement after the death 
of a spouse, child, family member or friend.  All are welcome to begin attending at any point as 
each session is self contained.  For more info visit griefshare.org.  Meetings are Tuesday evenings 
beginning September 11. 

Passionate Worshipper  
Join us for our Rejoicing Spirits service September 23 at 4:00 pm.  Fellowship with other 
Rejoicers in the multipurpose room following the service.   

Dedicated Missionary  

Relationship Builder  
Interested in adopting a college student and keeping them connected to their First Church 
family while away at school? Contact Lynn Rapp to adopt one of our remaining students in need 
of adoption.  

Our annual church picnic will be held at Adventure Zone Playground Pavilion TODAY  Come 
to play/visit at 3:30 pm, then stay for the pot-luck supper at 5 pm and outdoor worship!  Bring a 
side dish and/or dessert to share, your own place settings and lawn chairs. 

The widows/widowers group will dine at the DaVinci Italian Eatery, 6617 Carlisle Pike, 
Mechanicsburg on Tuesday, September 11th at 5:30 p.m.  Please call Bonnie Guyer if you plan on 
attending.  Transportation will be provided upon request. 

Deborah Circle will meet September 11 at 7:00 pm downstairs in the area outside of the choir 
room.  New members are always welcome!   

Strong Women (and Men)/Growing Stronger Strength Training here at First Church.  
Classes will be offered Mondays and Wednesdays, Sept. 17-Nov. 14, 1-2 pm in Fellowship Hall 
(no classes Oct. 8 or 10).  This is an 8-week program geared for middle-aged to older women and 
men. There is a $60 fee to participate and mandatory paperwork must be completed before 
beginning.  To register for the program, go to http://extension.psu.edu/strongwomen or contact 
Penn State Extension Registration (877-345-0691).  Contact Nancy Routch with questions. 



First Connections Gathering:  All are welcome to this gathering time for fellowship on 
Thursday, September 27th in the Tower Meeting Room (2nd floor children’s Sunday School 
wing).  Please join us between 1-3 pm to simply relax and visit with some First church friends!  
Question or need a ride?  Ask Janice Bowen at WeCare@fumchurch.com or 717-766-4611. 

MOPS begins meeting for the 2018/19 school year on September 28 from 9:15-11:15 am.  If you 
are an expectant mother, have young children or know someone who does, please invite them to 
come and experience this wonderfully supportive group!  See our website, fumchurch.com, for 
more details or contact Tina Eaton at adultministry@fumchurch.com or call 717-766-4611. 

Generous Giver  
Share the Harvest continues!  Feel free to share your extra flowers, fruits or veggies with 
others.  Bring them to the coffee prep area (turn right at end of Main hallway) anytime this 
summer.  Feel free to help yourself to the garden goodies, if you don’t have a garden.  Bags are 
available at the display.  Questions, contact Janice Bowen at wecare@fumchurch.com.  

Support Missions in Sierra Leone through Boscov’s Friends Helping Friends For only $5 
you receive a 25% discount shopping pass to use on October 16th. See any team member to 
purchase your pass or contact the church office at 717-766-4611. Increase your support by 
purchasing Boscov’s gift cards through the Scrip Program to use when you shop on October 
16th. 

Scrip Gift Cards - It is never too early to start thinking about Christmas shopping. Use gift cards 
from the Scrip Program to buy your gifts and support First Church ministries. Now through 
November, proceeds from the purchase of the specific cards will support Missions in Sierra 
Leone. Green orders forms at the Sierra Leone display indicate which cards benefit Missions in 
Sierra Leone. 

Pick up a scrip order form at the Scrip box located in the gathering area by the stairwell or at the 
Sierra Leone Display in the tower hallway. Place your completed form and payment in the Scrip 
box in the gathering area.  Next order date is September 16. 

 

Children’s Department Help – There are many opportunities available!  Please check the 
clipboards under the children’s department bulletin board or contact Dawn Fisher or Anna Harris. 
Even if you can help just one Sunday a month! 

Sunday School- Children’s Sunday School upstairs resumes TODAY. Kids ages 3 through 5th 
grade all report to room 216 at 9:30am. See you there!! (Childcare for 3 years and under available on 
the 1st floor children’s wing) 

Kid’s Worship – Resumes TODAY, during 2nd service. Kids ages 5 to 5th grade will enjoy this 
special Bible time and learning about the Gospel Project. Kids 5 and under are welcome in Wee 
Worship or the Crib/Toddler room. Kids will be dismissed after the Bibles are given out.  



BOOMERANG Fellowship- We will meet briefly TODAY at the church picnic around 4pm. 
The picnic begins at 3:30 on September 9th at Adventure Zone. All 3rd, 4th and 5th graders are 
welcome to join this awesome kid’s club! Any questions please see Anna Harris or Dawn Fisher. 

Children’s Department Newsletter- If you are not receiving this very informative and super cool 
newsletter that tells you all about what is happening in the FUMC Children’s Department, please e-
mail Dawn Fisher and Anna Harris at kidscount@fumchurch.com to be added to the list to receive 
it!  

Stay connected as fall begins! We use Remind to send updates and reminders.  Text @4gyo to 
81010 to be added to the distribution text for "4G news".  

What is 4G? 4G is the name and vision statement of our youth group.  6th-12th graders are invited 
to meet in the youth lounge from 6:15-8:15 where we GATHER together to GAIN from the Bible 
as we GROW into more committed followers of Jesus as we GIVE ourselves to His kingdom 
purposes. Students wishing to come hang out early can come as early as 6:00. Specifics or time 
changes of each Sunday are communicated in the bulletin and Remind texts. Our first on-site 4G 
will be Sept 23.   

Sunday school kicks off this week! All students 6th-12th grade meet in the youth lounge to learn 
about classes for this semester.  

Parent Meeting:  Come familiarize yourself with the youth department and learn about the ins 
and outs of ministry opportunities for your child.  Meet with Lisa before Impact Rewind on Sept 
16 from 4:45-5:30 in B003.  (See Impact Rewind RSVP for more info).  

Bible Sunday is today.  Students entering 6th and 9th grade are asked to be at service to be 
presented with a new Bible. (Bibles are given by First Church to students to aid them in their study 
of God’s Word at significant grade and learning transitions).    

Monday Night Football Gathering: Want to connect with fellow youth for a casual weekly small 
group? Meets at various locations to watch the game and share in a time of devotion. This week: 8-
10 at the Cheryl and Mark Mengle’s house.  

Interested in helping with youth worship? Musical or tech savvy youth interested in learning 
more about youth led worship should email Allison Ometz (ometz@msn.com) to be included in 
communications regarding participation, practice, and scheduling.   

Church Picnic - Today @ 3:30 - we will gather briefly as a youth group during the picnic to talk 
about the fall.  All are welcome- if coming with family please bring a dish to share.   

Impact Rewind - missing summer already? Join us on Sept 16 from 6-8 for an awesome night of 
worship at Camp Hill UMC.  Begin your school year worshiping God and bridging the gap of 
summer experiences into the school year. (All are welcome - parents are encouraged to attend and 
get a taste of Salt ‘n Light Youth Ministries).  RSVP online at https://ttsu.me/csnsye 

Dates to Keep in Mind: Nov 4 (Battleball), Nov 16-17 (Sleep Out), Nov 30-Dec 2 (Winter 
Retreat), Dec 15 (Cookie Walk) 
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Preaching .................. Rev. Dr. Dennis Keller 
Worship Leader ......... Rev John Shellenberger 
Organists ................... Frank Heberlig 
Sound & Media ......... Fred Espenshade & Roger Walton 

 
 

 

6(59,1*�285�&+,/'5(1�'85,1*�0251,1*�:256+,3 

Sunday School Greeter ...... TBD 
Worship Greeter ................. Sandy Walton (8:15); Brandy Zimmerman (10:45) 
Crib/Toddlers:..................... TBD (8:15); Marcia Espenshade, Jody Smithmeyer (10:45)  
Wee Worship (10:45) ......... Karen Hutter, TBD, Kylee Fisher 
Kids Worship (10:45) ......... Linda Shuey, Amy Erno 



SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 9 
 �����DP :RUVKLS��6DQFWXDU\� 
 �����DP 6XQGD\�6FKRRO��YDULRXV� 
 ������DP :RUVKLS��6DQFWXDU\� 
 �����SP &KXUFK�3LFQLF��$GYHQWXUH�=RQH�
  3OD\JURXQG�3DYLOLRQ� 
 
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 10 
 �����DP /LWWOH�)ULHQGV�3UHVFKRRO�
  �����������������03� 
 �����DP 6TXDUHV�	�3UD\HUV�4XLOWLQJ�&LUFOH�
  �)+� 
 ������SP /LWWOH�)ULHQGV�3UHVFKRRO������03�� 
 �����SP $O-$QRQ������ 
 �����SP 0RQGD\�1LJKW�%DVNHWEDOO��03� 
 �����SP :RPHQ¶V�%LEOH�6WXG\������ 
 �����SP $O-$QRQ������ 
 �����SP %RDUG�RI�7UXVWHHV������ 
 �����SP +DQGEHOOV��0XVLF�5RRP� 
 �����SP 0RPV�LQ�3UD\HU��3UD\HU�5RRP� 
 �����SP :HVW�6KRUH�6\PSKRQ\�2UFKHVWUD�
  �6DQFWXDU\�$XGLWRULXP� 
 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 11 
 �����DP /LWWOH�)ULHQGV�3UHVFKRRO�
  �����������������03� 
 �����DP 6WDII�0HHWLQJ������ 
 ������SP /LWWOH�)ULHQGV�3UHVFKRRO������� 
 �����SP =XPED�*ROG��03� 
 �����SP /LWWOH�)ULHQGV�3UHVFKRRO��03� 
 �����SP :RPHQ¶V�5HWUHDW�3ODQQLQJ� 
  0HHWLQJ��%���� 
 �����SP 'HERUDK�&LUFOH�0HHWLQJ��)+�&DIp�� 
 �����SP 6WDII�3DULVK�&RPPLWWHH������ 
 
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 12 
 �����DP /LWWOH�)ULHQGV�3UHVFKRRO�
  �����������������03� 
 �����DP &RYHUHG�,Q�/RYH��)+�&DIp� 
 ������SP /LWWOH�)ULHQGV�3UHVFKRRO������03�� 
 �����SP :HGQHVGD\�(YHQLQJ�%LEOH�6WXG\�
  �%���� 
 �����SP +DQGEHOOV��0XVLF�5RRP� 
 �����SP 1DUFRWLFV�$QRQ\PRXV��)+� 
 �����SP 6DQFWXDU\�&KRLU�5HKHDUVDO� 
  �&KRLU�/RIW� 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 13 
 �����DP /LWWOH�)ULHQGV�3UHVFKRRO�
  �����������������03� 
 ������SP /LWWOH�)ULHQGV�3UHVFKRRO������� 
 �����SP =XPED�*ROG��03� 
 �����SP /LWWOH�)ULHQGV�3UHVFKRRO��03� 
 �����SP *XLWDU�/HVVRQV������ 
 �����SP 6RXQGV�RI�:RUVKLS�5HKHDUVDO�
  �0XVLF�5RRP� 
 
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 14 
 �����DP /LWWOH�)ULHQGV�3UHVFKRRO�
  �����������������03� 
 ������SP $O-$QRQ������ 
 ������SP &KXUFK�RIILFH�FORVHV 
 ������SP /LWWOH�)ULHQGV�3UHVFKRRO������03�� 
 
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 15 
7KHUH�LV�QRWKLQJ�VFKHGXOHG�DW�WKLV�WLPH�
  
 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 16 
 �����DP :RUVKLS��6DQFWXDU\� 
 �����DP 6XQGD\�6FKRRO��YDULRXV� 
 ������DP :RUVKLS��6DQFWXDU\� 
 �����SP <RXWK�3DUHQW�0HHWLQJ��%���� 
 �����SP ,PSDFW�5HZLQG��&+80� 
 �����SP 0HQ¶V�%LEOH�6WXG\��)+� 
 



Security Announcement 

We are always attentive to matters of safety and security, for the children and youth in particular, but also for adults and for 

the building itself. If you encounter an unexpected locked door and must walk down a hallway and up a different stairway to 

reach your destination, remember the children, youth and other adults who share this building with you and know that your 

mild inconvenience enhances their safety. Please make sure your children and youth are supervised at all times when they 

are in the church building. 

Pastor:  
Rev. Dr. Dennis Keller 
717-766-4611, x103  
pastordenny@fumchurch.com 

Assistant to the Pastor*:  
Rev. John Shellenberger  
717-766-4611, x117  
pastorjohn@fumchurch.com 

Director of Discipleship*:  
Tina Eaton 
717-766-4611, x104  
adultministry@fumchurch.com 

 Director of Congregational Care Ministry*: 
Janice Bowen  
766-4611, x112   
wecare@fumchurch.com 

Outreach Director*:  
Lori Hoffnagle 
717-766-4611, x115 
outreach@fumchurch.com  

Youth Pastor: Lisa Aronson 
717-766-4611, x113  
uthrock@fumchurch.com 

Co-Director of Children’s Ministry*:  
Dawn Fisher 
717-766-4611, x102 
kidscount@fumchurch.com 

Co-Director of Children’s Ministry*:  
Anna Harris 
717-766-4611, x102 
kidscount@fumchurch.com 

Office Manager/Finance Secretary:  
Kristin Brown 
717-766-4611, x101  
office@fumchurch.com 

Facilities Coordinator/Custodian*:  
Tom Ziegler 
717-766-4611, x105  
facilities@fumchurch.com 

Custodians*:  
George Canonizado, Matt Miller 
717-766-4611, x109  
maintenance@fumchurch.com 

Director of Finance*:  
Nancy Robinson 
717-766-4611, x115  
nrobinson@fumchurch.com 

Director of Little Friends Preschool*:  
Maria Petrilak 
717-766-4611 x111  
lfns@fumchurch.com 

Director of Juniper Tree Counseling Center*: 
Glenn Covert 
717-599-2192 

*Part-time staff 

Ministry Staff 


